
To his Excellency 

 Hon Abner Coburn, Governor, 

  The undersigned, citizens of Palmyra and vicinity would respectfully ask and recommend 

that William H Hubbard of Palmyra, who was recently drafted under the conscription act, may be detailed 

and assigned for service as guard or otherwise within this State,  Having known Mr Hubbard for many 

years they take pleasure in saying that he is a reliable and trustworthy man. 

Palmyra, Aug 31, 1863 

       Horace Stilson 

       Peleg H Tracy 

       Benj Daggatt  Town Clerk 

 `      Asil Stilson 

       Norris Keene   Ass’t PM 

       S A Robinson  Selectman 

       Sam
l
 Clements 

 

 

 

 


